
AUCTION AUTHORIZATION EXHIBIT 

As noted separately in this application, the original construction permit for WACP(TV) was 
acquired by Western Pacific Broadcast, LLC (Assignor’s predecessor-in-interest) in FCC 
Auction 90, in which bidding credits were used by the winning bidder.  The auction concluded in 
2011 and the WACP(TV) construction permit was issued on May 4, 2011 (File No. BNPCDT-
20110330AAX).  Accordingly, more than five years have passed since the issuance of the 
construction permit for the station being assigned. 


